
Wayne County is accepting bids for mulching on the property of the Wayne County Airport to clear aviation obstructions. The subject property is currently covered by wind-rows, a few small pines, hardwood, brush and an area of hardwood which will require the laying of mats. Project consists of providing all labor, tools, materials, equipment, etc., to cut and mulch all trees (standing and down-fallen), heavy vegetation and undergrowth and spread resulting debris to achieve smooth consistent mulched ground cover with no protruding stumps, stalks or heavy limbs in order to allow a passenger vehicle to drive over the site without puncturing tires. This is a mulching project, not clearing and grubbing, therefore, stumps of any trees must be left in the ground at grade level. Bid details can be obtained by contacting Mitch Sutton, Airport Manager, at mitchsutton@sutair.com with subject line “mulching”. 

Bids must be submitted by 2:00 PM Tuesday, February 9, 2021.  Bids will be opened at that time.  Bids may be taken or mailed to the Wayne County Commissioners Office at 341 E Walnut St. ATTN: Amanda Hannah, envelopes must be marked Airport “BID”. Wayne County reserves the right to refuse any bid submitted.


